
 
Time began: 8.30pm 
Time ended: 8.35pm 

 

CHELLASTION & SHELTON LOCK WARD COMMITTEE  
16 NOVEMBER 2010 
 
Present: Councillor Philip Ingall (Chair), Councillor Matthew Holmes and Councillor 
Harvey Jennings   
 

16/10 Apologies for Absence 
There were no apologies for absence.    
 

17/10 Late Items Introduced by the Chair 
There were no late items. 
 

18/10 Declarations of Interest 
No declarations of interest were made.  
 

19/10 Minutes of the previous meeting  
The minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 16 September 2010 were confirmed as 
a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 

20/10 Derby City Council Funding Allocation 2010/11 
 
The Ward Committee approved the allocation of funds of the Chellaston and Shelton 
Lock Neighbourhood Board for the following purposes:  
 

 
10K Highways, Young People  and Community Safety Budget  
 

Detail Amount £ 

Camera on Rowallan Way – electricity costs £120 

Camera – additional funds to be allocated towards the 
purchase of a 3G Camera (previously awarded £6000 on 
16/09/10 – total now £7278). 
 
Furthermore, for any additional funds remaining after 
purchase of the camera to be used to provide additional 
litter bins on Back Lane.   
 

£1278 

6K Community Budget 
 

Detail Amount £ 

Derbyshire Police –PCSO Primary Challenge £250 

St Edmunds B.P. Organisation £1000 

 
That the allocation of funds set out be approved by the Ward Committee 


